
I am writing again to demand strong climate action to help with the climate emergency we are all 

facing.  No exceptions or credits should be included in this bill to ensure an effective cap.  We MUST act 

now, as the longer we wait the more drastic action we will have to take in the future. 

 

We can not continue to let a group of fearful people bully us into inaction. Ironically, if anything, the 

Timber Unity Rally earlier this week only proved that something needs to be done.  According to 

a twitter post of Renew Oregon, the diesel particulate in Salem was 600 times the safe limit.  They 

actually proved that their position is deadly.  It’s also laughable that they were handing out seedlings, 

when their continued opposition to this bill only increases the risk that their livelihoods will burn up with 

the forests as our summers continue to get hotter and drier. 

 

 

 

Thank you for protecting our home planet and a livable future 

Jennifer MacDonald 

Beaverton, OR 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

https://twitter.com/RenewOregon/status/1225481140414402560?s=04&fbclid=IwAR0oLPk1jBL6M8Y-6h9GmwhLulgVsctf-Qx0_Mf7ELt2k-pL2_0GRUqLxsQ

